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NM532 Ski Run Road One-Day Closure 
On May 17, 2012  

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will close NM532, Ski Run Road for 
one day on Thursday, May 17, 2012 from 6:00am to approximately 2:00pm.   
 
The road closure is due to transports that will be hauling sewer tanks that are 18' wide and 68' long 
up Ski Run Road on Thursday.  The road will be closed during that time to ensure the safety of the 
traveling public.   
  
For up-to-date information on construction projects in New Mexico, go to the NMDOT road 
advisory website at, www.nmroads.com or dial 511. The Department asks that motorists please use 
caution and obey posted speed limits in construction zones.  
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this road closure may contact Jimmie Luna at the 
New Mexico Department of Transportation Capitan Patrol at (575) 808-0047.  
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